
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/8/2013 9:25:56 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov 

(brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Joint Utility/POU E3 RPS Study 

Paul and Brian - the 3 electric lOUs, SMUD and LADWP commissioned E3 to do a 
study on emerging RPS looking forward. Several scenarios were modeled, including a 
40% and 50% RPS. Today, the Governor's office and all of the Commissioners are 
being contacted about the findings of that study. If you would like a briefing, we would 
be happy to brief you both and walk through the findings for you. Let me know. 
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